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November 18, 2008 
 
VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Consultation of the Development of DSM Guidelines for Natural Gas 

Distributors; Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2008-0346 
 
The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) 
letters of October 31st and November 14th with respect to its consultation process to 
develop guidelines for demand side management to be used for natural gas distributors, 
and is therefore writing to communicate its intention to participate.    The OPA will relay to 
Veronica Mendes which specific stakeholder meetings it will attend by November 20th. 
 
Please forward all relevant correspondence in this consultative process to me at the 
address above or through email at Miriam.Heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(original signed) 
 

 
Miriam J. Heinz 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc:  (Beverly.Jaffray@oeb.gov.on.ca) 
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